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Giant Puppets Come to the Wichita Falls Public Library 
 
 

Wichita Falls, Texas – The Wichita Falls Public Library has a new, temporary art exhibit! Thanks to 

a collaboration with 9th Street Studios, Kacy Latham’s giant puppets will be on display at the library 

through the end of the summer. The puppets, which include a cowboy, a fairy, a tree creature, 

and a Raggedy Ann doll, were featured as a part of 9th Street Studio’s “Innerspace: the Rabbit Hole 

of Technology and Scale.” The timing of this exhibit works well for the Library as customers of all 

ages are looking for something interesting to do out of the heat, and parents need something to 

boost reading and imagination in their young learners. 

 

“The size of the puppets and the fact that they are interactive inspires creativity and imagination” 

said Angela Hill, Assistant Library Administrator. 

 

The puppets can be viewed during regular business hours. Masks are required to enter the library. 

For more information, contact Library Administrator Jana Hausburg, by phone at 940-767-0868 

ext 4229 or by email at jana.hausburg@wfpl.net. 
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